
Dear Senators, 
 
I urge you to oppose HB 3212.  
 
 This law threatens neighborhoods, schools, and sensitive crops which would be affected by 
pesticide drift from aerial spraying of toxic chemicals. It would hurt our ability to protect family 
farms from contamination by GMO's. It would affect animal welfare laws, water quality and 
water conservation. It would compensate land owners for any limit to their ability to engage in 
harmful practices. 
 
In short, it's a very dangerous law that takes power from the people and compromises our 
health and welfare.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Mel Ginsberg 
Ashland 
 
 

 


